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Community Crime Alert 
 

Alert:   2020-011 
 

Case #:  USF20OFF000135 
 

Date of Alert:  March 25, 2020 
 

Offense:  Burglary of a Conveyance  
 

Synopsis:  The University of South Florida Police Department (USFPD) received notification of a 
vehicle burglary that occurred at Riverfront Park on February 22, 2020, between 11:30 a.m. and 
12:10 p.m.  
 

The unknown suspect(s) gained entry into the unlocked vehicle and then once inside the 

suspect(s) removed personal items.  The suspect(s) then went to a local merchant and used the 

victim’s credit card.  

 

 
If anyone has information regarding the identity of the suspect(s), please contact USF Police at 
813-974-2628. 
 

USF Police officers continue to monitor and patrol the entire USF Tampa campus which includes 
Riverfront Park.  Let us all do our part to keep the campus safer.  
 

Students, faculty and staff are encouraged to remember the following safety tips: 
 Close all windows, lock all doors and activate anti-theft devices. 

 Do not leave items of value in plain sight. 

 Park in well-lit and heavily populated areas when possible. 

 If you see suspicious activity, call 9-1-1 or 813-974-2628 for non-emergencies. 
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